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Remembrance Ceremony 

 

On Monday morning at 11am, CBSC fell silent during our annual Remembrance Ceremony. The playing 

of the Last Post and Reveille bookended the two minutes silence, and wreaths were laid at the school’s 

war memorial by Mr Barber and the Head Boy and Head Girl. A representative from each tutor group 

then laid a cross of remembrance on behalf of their form. This year saw the new addition of our Year 7 

singers performing ‘In Flanders Fields’ in a musical setting, adding a new element to the reflective 

atmosphere created.  

All students have attended a Remembrance assembly this half term, encouraging them to think about 

the inclusive nature of Remembrance and the importance of unity and togetherness which was 

reflected in Monday’s event. The maturity and respect our young men and women show during our 

Remembrance Ceremony continues to be a real credit to them and makes me proud to be part of such 

a special community. 

We will remember them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Competition 

 

Congratulations to Ahmad, Shi Hong, Reuben and Wasif (Y10) 

on their fantastic winning entry to the History competition 

commemorating Remembrance. At lunch time they impressed 

Mr Barber, Ms Gaylor and Ms Walker, as well as the History 

Department, with their detailed and professionally presented 

project. Thoroughly deserved, well done.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


